
MANNY:  
 
ABOUT THREE YEARS AGO WE DECIDED TO HAVE HARDWOOD FLOORS 
PUT IN OUR HOUSE.  WE SAW YOUR AD IN THE HERALD AND HAD YOU 
GIVE US A BID.  WE CHOSE YOU.  SO WHEN WE RECENTLY DECIDED TO 
HAVE THE REST OF OUR HOME DONE IN HARDWOOD, THERE WAS NO 
DOUBT IN OUR MINDS ON WHO WAS GOING TO DO THE JOB.  YOU DO SUCH 
WONDERFUL WORK THAT WE DIDNT EVEN CONSIDER BIDDING THE WORK 
OUT.  WE LOVE OUR FLOORS!  THE FLOORS THAT WERE PUT IN BY YOU 
THREE YEARS AGO LOOK AS GOOD AS THE FLOORS YOU JUST DID FOR US.  
WE HIGHLY RECOMMEND YOU!  THANK YOU.  GOD BLESS YOU AND YOUR 
FAMILY.  
 
KEVIN BOICKEN AND BRENDA KOLWELTER 


